
 

Historian Media Relations 
 

Pictured here is our new Dept. of NM Rene King at the National Convention in July 2024  
 

A message from our 
National Historian Tela Harbold 

 

A picture is worth more than a thousand words. Always stop and ask permission first.  Please never include 

alcohol in photos.  While posting a picture on social media or scrapbooking, or in newspaper articles.  

Use the five w’s behind the picture, who, what, why, where, and when,   

 

Media 

▪ Television  

▪ Door hangers 

▪ Newspapers 

▪ Radio     

   

▪ Magazines and newsletters 

▪ Slideshows  

▪ Videos  

 

Other important social media include: 

▪ Facebook     

▪ YouTube   

▪ Pinterest   

▪ Instagram 

 

 Recording auxiliary history  

▪ Digital photo albums   

▪ Digital scrapbooks 

▪ Memory books  

▪ Traditional photo albums, traditional scrapbooks and 3 ring binders 

 
By following these methods, you are keeping your history alive for our future 
generations to come. 

Auxiliaries, 
 Please remember to send in you reports and email your pictures to me.  I hope this was informative 
for you.   
 
 
Angela Sandoval  
Department of New Mexico Historian     
angelasandoval106@gmail.com                                                                         


